
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CUPERTINO PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 
Planning Commission scheduled for Tuesday, April 23, 2024, beginning 
at 6:45 p.m., is canceled.  A special meeting will be held on Monday, 
April 29, 2024, beginning at 6:45 p.m. in Community Hall Council 
Chambers, 10350 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, CA and via teleconference. 

 
Dated this 18th day of April, 2024. 

 
 /s/Benjamin Fu  
Benjamin Fu, Director Community 
Development 


